
Granby Community Access & Media, Inc. 
Cáit Cullen, Executive Director

121 West State Street | P.O. Box 379

Granby, MA 01033

director@granbymedia.com

Dear GCAM Member,

Over the years, Granby Community Access and Media, Inc., has accrued a lengthy list of individuals who

requested to be members of our organization. Members are allowed to nominate and vote on board

members at our annual meeting, observe board meetings, participate during member Q&A periods, learn

how to operate equipment, and have the satisfaction of supporting local public access programming.

GCAM is a 501(c)3 Not for Profit organization funded through PEG Access fees and donations.

We are updating our membership rolls to ensure that they consist of individuals who reside or work in

Granby, Massachusetts and are interested in remaining members of the organization. We also want to

update contact information for all of our members. This will make it easier and less costly for us to contact

members with meeting information and other important announcements.

As a result, we are asking anyone interested in remaining a member to provide us with updated contact

information by filling out the attached form or responding online at granbymedia.com.

The GCAM By-Laws allow for the Board of Directors to charge "dues" in order to cover the expense of this

process.  Dues will be $5 for the period of July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025. Dues may be returned with

your membership form (checks payable to GCAM), or paid by Paypal. DO NOT RETURN PAYMENT IN

CASH. Please be sure to include the first and last name of the member in the transaction comment if you

pay by Paypal. We will have two IN PERSON opportunities to drop off membership forms at the GCAM

office, from 5pm to 7pm Thursday June 20th and 12:30pm to 2:30pm on Saturday June 29th. These are

the only times we will accept dues in cash. The GCAM Office is located at 121 West State St., Granby, MA.

Current members who do not respond with updated contact information and membership dues by July

1st, 2024 will be removed from the membership list. Any individual requesting new membership will be

required to pay $5 dues, regardless of when their membership begins, and will be added to the list on the

first day of the fiscal quarter after their request is made. Deadline to request membership will be the 15th

of the month prior to the start of the quarter. All Memberships will renew on July 1, regardless of when

they started. Donations in excess of the $5 membership dues are welcome and appreciated.

Sincerely,

GCAM Board of Directors

GCAM Executive Director Cáit Cullen

paypal.com/paypalme/GCAMtv


